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Computer Use Policy 

Students, faculty and staff 

The computers in the Library and Learning Commons are intended for current students, 

faculty and staff of Humber and University of Guelph-Humber. They are available to use for 

online research, independent learning and class assignments. 

Alumni and prospective students 

Humber and University of Guelph-Humber alumni, as well as prospective students with OSAP 

or application-related questions, are welcome to access the Library computers for up to one 

hour per day. Access is on a first-come, first-served basis. Please bring your alumni card or 

photo ID for entry. 

Due to vendor licensing restrictions, alumni and prospective students cannot access: 

• Online articles  

• eBooks  

• Streaming videos 

 

The public 

Public users may not sign into Library computers, but are welcome to use Humber’s public 

Wi-Fi on their own devices. Please refer to the Acceptable Use Policy for Digital Services. 

https://humber.ca/legal-and-risk-management/policies/general-administration/acceptable-use-policy-for-digital-services.html

